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SPORTING NOTE – ENDURANCE CUP 

All competitors are informed that the first round of the 2024 Fanatec GT World Challenge 
Australia Endurance Cup will be run in accordance with the Sporting and Technical 
Regulations, including any additional supplementary regulations, of the Repco Bathurst 12 
Hours. 

A further sporting note will be issued concerning the entered cars and the points. 
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